
 

 
Special Meeting Notice 

 

 

The Board of Commissioners of the North Beach Water District 

are providing public notice of a special meeting to be held: 

Wednesday, September 17, 2014 1:00 PM 

25902 Vernon Avenue Suite D 

Ocean Park, Washington 98640 

The purpose of the special meeting is review the progress on 

the 2014 Water System Plan update discuss conclusions and 

options from the District’s engineer. 

The District’s engineer, Gray and Osborne, Inc., has provided 

Final Draft versions of Chapter 1 (Water System Description), 

Chapter 2 (Basic Planning Data), and Chapter 3 (Water System 

Analysis). Chapter 4 (Water Use Efficiency Program) includes 

an element requiring the Board of Commissioners to “establish 

water use efficiency goals”. (WAC 246-290-830(1))  The Board 

of Commissioners must “set water use efficiency goals in a 

public forum that provides opportunity for consumers and the 

public to participate and comment on the water use efficiency 

goals”. (WAC 246-290-830(4)(a))  The Board of Commissioners 

will begin discussions on water use efficiency goals at this 

special meeting.  A public hearing on the water use efficiency 

goals will be held at a date and time yet to be determined. 

Posted: Friday, September 19, 2014 


